
 

 

City of Minneiska 
 Council Minutes 

June 1, 2021 
 

Mayor, Mark Tibor called the Minneiska City Council Meeting to order. City Clerk, Shelly 

Splittstoesser; Treasurer, Ken Heaser; Council members Suzie Ehlo, Mel Heaser, Mike Konkel 
and John Mercier were in attendance. Resident, Howard Gorder, was also in attendance.  
 

Minutes from the May meeting were read. Suzie motioned to approve the minutes; Mel 
seconded. All approved.   

 
The treasurer's report was given, and bills were presented. The city net worth is $64,341.17. 
Mike motioned to approve the treasurer's report and pay all bills. Suzie seconded. All approved.      

 
Ordinances and Resolutions – It was agreed that legal advice will be sought regarding several 

building and zoning matters.  Suzie will follow up on this. 
 
Old Business 

 
Mike stated the Scott will help him with weed control this week. Ken has discussed future weed 

control with DOT and Winona County.  
 
Mark indicated LRIP funds will not be awarded for Krully Avenue. Other projects are still being 

reviewed. Mark will contact Rollingstone regarding grant assistance for future applications.  
 

New Business 
 
National Night Out will be held on Tuesday, August 3rd. This is the same date as the August City 

Council meeting. Shelly will check on arrangements for this. 
 

Suzie noted that some of the pole flags are tattered. Shelly will look into ordering replacements. 
 

Howard Gorder reported ongoing concerns with another resident. His concerns were noted. 
 

Mike motioned the meeting be adjourned; Suzie seconded. All approved the meeting adjourned.  

Recorded by Rachelle G. Splittstoesser, City Clerk 


